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The New Mexico Law Enforcement Academy Board will hold a special closed meeting on 
July 15, 2022, at 9:00 am, as permitted by Section 10-15-1(H)(7), relating to meetings 
subject to the attorney-client privilege pertaining to threatened or pending litigation, to discuss the 
decision in and potential appeal of the matter titled Paul Skotchdopole v. New Mexico Law 
Enforcement Academy Board, D-101-CV-2021-01775.  The meeting will be held virtually 
due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. Members of the public will not be allowed to 
attend or listen to the board's closed meeting. No other items of business will be 
considered or discussed during the closed meeting.  

 

  


